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EDWARDSVILLE — Madison County State’s Attorney Tom Haine issued the 
following statement after today’s ruling by the Fourth District Appellate Court of 
Illinois.



 

“Today the temporary restraining order (TRO) which suspended the application of the 
new subcircuit law in Madison County was reversed by the Fourth District Appellate 
Court. We are disappointed with this result, but appreciate the court’s prompt decision. 
We remain undeterred in our fight against this unconstitutional law.

“We find significant encouragement in the Appellate Court’s analysis. In today’s 
summary order, the Appellate Court pointedly asked for a deep consideration of one of 
our central concerns: ‘the issue of whether the General Assembly can eliminate all at-
large judgeships within a particular judicial circuit.’ The Appellate Court then 
‘encourage the parties and Circuit Court to proceed expeditiously in this matter given 
the implications on the upcoming elections.’



“We couldn’t agree more. We are confident that the fundamental Constitutional issues 
with this law will ultimately resolve in our favor. We look forward to presenting our 
motion for preliminary injunction to the Circuit Court on February 15, and moving 
toward a full resolution of the merits of this case as soon as possible.”


